
 
  
 
 

Present: M. Sanetrick, J. Chevalier, E. Woolery, D. Lamoree, D. Mirman, J. Judd, 
E. Lee, D. Landeros, S. Halabi 

Absent: J. Ocampo, B. McNeice-Stallard  

MINUTES (Apr 17, 2012)  

 Membership 
 Two members will be leaving the OC next year, M. Sanetrick and S. Halabi. 
 We hope to increase the size and diversity of divisions for the OC next year. 

 Review “Assessment Update” 
 The update was reviewed, amended, and is ready for publication. 

 GEO Update 
 Area A (English) May 8, 2:30pm, 26A-1640 
 Area B (Science) April 27, 10:30am, 60-2302 
 Area C (Arts) May 24, 3:30pm, 4-1380 
 We discussed the idea of presenting AAC&U GE rubrics to these areas for their consideration 

and comment, should they wish to proceed in a different direction. 
 TracDat changes 

 Jason is working with IEC and Kate Scott to simplify the screens and increase the clarity of 
course-level SLOs, by moving the resource information to the planning tab only. 

 SLO update 
 Dan created new information sheets to be presented to the deans for Jason and Dan’s visit 

to the Instruction Team on 4/25. 
 Discussed the need for including a qualitative review of the current assessment work being 

conducted by departments. Is such a review necessary for “proficiency” or “sustainability?” 
 Norming exercise 

 Members participated in a norming exercise with Gail Ott from RIE. 
 Reviewed sample SLOs for specificity and measurability.  
 Reviewed use of results in terms of examination of findings and changes/revisions to 

curriculum or instruction. 
 Discussed providing some type of similar example to the website. 
 The discussion proved beneficial to the OC and similar training would presumably help the 

campus in their efforts as well. 
 Rubrics may need revision, which Gail has offered to do. 

 The English Department suggested edits to the OC College goal 
 Current - The College will utilize assessment data to guide planning, curriculum design, 

pedagogy, and/or decision-making at the department/unit and institutional levels. 
 Suggestion – The College will utilize assessment data to guide planning in curriculum design 

and pedagogy by departments/units/programs. 
 While the OC does not like the suggestion, we discussed reviewing the goal further. 

 David Mirman discussed his thoughts on SLOs and the Sciences, which was well received by the 

OC. Further, we would like Dave to share his thoughts at a campus forum next year. 

AGENDA (May 1, 2012 2:30-4pm) 

 GEO update  
 Area B discussion 

Outcomes Commit tee  

Create a campus culture where SLOs are understood and valued                      
and where assessment functions as a resource leading to                        

improved instruction, curricula, programs, and/or services. (2011)  

POD – Bldg 6-144  

2:30-4:00pm 

 



 
 Review AAC&U examples 
 Resources for GEO area leaders 

 Norming update – Gail 
 TracDat changes review and process update 
 Accreditation update and responsibilities 

 SLO update responsibilities (Fall 2012) 
 Midterm report responsibilities (Spring 2013) 

 Roundtable Discussion #2 – June 1, 10-12pm 
 Goals?  
 Questions?  
 Format? 

 End of the year Report 
 We should create an end-of-the-year report to the AS (via C&I) to express our thoughts on 

the years’ activities, as well as recommendations for the future. 
 Who would like to contribute? Other thoughts?  

 


